From:
To: Manston Airport
Subject: Manston Airport

Date: 11 November 2021 17:01:52

Dear Sir / Madam.

I am a Ramsgate local, having lived here for over 20 years. This is to state my wish for Manston airport to remain closed as an airport and my reasons are as follows:

- 1. It did not work out as an airport before.
- 2. the drawbacks far outweigh the benefits: Re-opening the airport wouldn't create enough jobs for local people, on the contrary, it will have a detrimental effect not only environmentally due to air pollution but also noise pollution, affecting the majority of the population of Thanet and surrounding areas.
- 3. Enough money has been spent already, trying to get it to work.
- 4. The area would be better served by either regenerating the natural environment or create more housing.

I trust that my views, and those of many others, will be taken into account,

Thank you, Kind regards,

Bianca Muntean